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Dear Friend, 

 

While many students relax during the final days of summer vacation, 46 Saint Anselm College 

students will spend their last days of summer on a 130 mile pilgrimage, raising money and 

advocating for local charities. Saint Anselm College and the Office of Campus Ministry have a 

devoted focus on Christian service and community, giving our students opportunities to learn and 

grow while serving in a variety of programs. Since 1999 Road for Hope has raised over 

$300,000 for nine different charities, strengthened the bonds in our communities, and allowed 

students to put their faith into action. 

 

This August, these students will walk 130 miles – from Lewiston, ME to Manchester, NH –for 

nine small non-profit organizations along the route: Relief and Hope program of Catholic 

Charities of Portland, ME; Community Concepts of Lewiston, ME; Good Shepherd Food Bank 

of Auburn, ME; York County Shelter Program of Alfred, ME. St. Charles School of Rochester, 

NH; S.H.A.R.E. Fund of Rochester, NH; Candia Moore School Drug Awareness Program of 

Candia, NH; Kids’ Café of Manchester, NH; and UpReach Therapeutic Riding Center of 

Goffstown, NH. Many of these charities rely on the contribution of Road for Hope walkers for a 

significant portion of their annual budget. 

 

We are reaching out to you and many other friends to ask for your support of this important 

initiative.  Each participant must raise $500 and our overall goal is to raise more than $25,000 to 

cover the costs of expenses and enable us to provide a donation of at least $2,500 to each of the 

charities along the route.  Please know that whatever you are able to contribute to Road for 

Hope will be greatly appreciated.  Your support will make an important difference in the lives of 

those we serve and our students.  If you have any questions, please contact us at (603) 641-7130 

or campusministry@anselm.edu. Thank you very much for your support. 

 

Sincerely, 

Susan S. Gabert`91 Ed.D.        

Assistant Dean of Students/Director, Campus Ministry   

Saint Anselm College 
Federal EIN 02-0222182 

 

You may return cash or checks to the address listed above.  

Or consider our convenient online donation form: 

https://www.anselm.edu/faith-service/campus-ministry/support-our-programming  
 

Your Name:      Address:                             

City:                             State:     Zip:                

Road For Hope Participant Name:         

I am happy to support the Road for Hope with a gift of: 
 

Please make checks payable to Saint Anselm College and put “RFH” in the memo. 

 $100 $75 $50  

https://www.anselm.edu/faith-service/campus-ministry/support-our-programming

